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To: The Board
22 e
Ontario tnergy Bdard

P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1EA

Attention : Board Secretary

fn your consideration of the increase in the delivery charge put }‘orward by the Tillsonburg hydro inc.
submitted by Mr John Gott, as a resident of the Town of Tillsenburg and Ontario , | wish to express my
concerns over this increase.

1) The Province of Ontario has implemented the smart meter program which was sold to the
elective by virtue of having some control the hydro costs .

2) The control is based on use of hydro being divided up in terms of time of day.

3) By enabling an individual to utilise as much as possible the time periods not considered in the
peak time. :

4} The above aiso helps the Province eliminate or limit the possibility of a black out experienced a
few years ago.

5) Purchasing appliances, light bulbs , etc. that use less hydro has also been promoted by the
province as a savings to residence and commercial user's.

To even entertain an increase in the delivery charge for reasons related to the above effort’s supported
by the Province is revolting. Approval of such an increase would and should be considered an
abandonment by the province of the original exercise identified in the 5 points above.

As a tax payer in the Province of Ontario , supportive of saving energy and having some control over my
energy bill wish to express my objection to approving an increase due to revenue decrease's over the
conservation efforts being taken by the public users of hydro.






